
Minutes 
Vic High PAC Meeting 

June 6, 2022 
(Approved Sept 12, 2022) 

 
 

Virtually in attendance:  
Todd Orchard, Kate Wallace, Ben Black, Aaron Parker, Petra Gerard, Laurel Hovey, 
Angela Haslam, Allison Hyatt 
 
*The original Zoom link that was sent out to the school community did not work so Ben quickly sent out a 
new link to any member whose address was available to him. Those in attendance agreed to proceed with 
the meeting as (1.) we had a quorum and did not have time left in the school year to reschedule, and (2.) 
it was important to finalize and approve the new Constitution in a timely manner. 

 
Welcome and Introductions/Land Acknowledgement (Todd)  
 
Meeting Agenda was approved, and the Minutes from May’s meeting were reviewed and 
accepted (Todd)  
 
Principal's Report (Aaron)  
1. Three notable year-end performances:  Band performed at UVIC on May 25th, Jazz 

Band and Rhythm and Blues bands played at the Event Centre on June 1st, 
Platform 61 Dance Program performed at the Dave Dunnett Theatre in support of 
Red Cross Support for Ukraine 

2. Graduation Ceremony, June 2nd - Our return to a more traditional commencement 
ceremony was a big success. 

3. Upcoming events: Awards Night, on zoom June 13 – our students so far have 
earned over $400,000 in scholarships and bursaries– in big part to our alumni 
support. Grad Dinner and Dance, June 23rd -  Laurel Point Inn 

 
Treasurer's Report (Kate) 
Gaming and Operating accounts are at $7516 and $7087 respectively. Gaming 
application was submitted on time. 
 
Constitution Committee (Laurel) 
The final draft of the new Vic High Constitution was reviewed. Todd called a motion to 
approve, Kate seconded and the Constitution was unanimously approved. 
 
VCPAC Update (Allison) 
Participation in the Pride Parade has been added as a Budget line item. Some motions 
were put forward regarding Anti-Racism. 
 
 
Next Meeting: September 12 @ 7 pm 
 
 


